
 

 

 

November 21, 1997 

 

BY HAND DELIVERY 

 

Sr. Dagoberto Rodriguez 

First Secretary 

Cuban Interests Section 

2630 16th Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20009 

 

Dear Señor Rodriguez: 

 

Thank you for your telephone call this morning.  As you requested, I am sending in this package a 

copy of some of the more interesting documents that we recently declassified and released.  The 

enclosed documents are those that were provided to the media and formed the basis for the news 

articles that you may have read.  (I am enclosing some newspaper clippings as well.)  We also have 

many other illuminating records that were declassified at the same time.  Please let me know if you 

would be interested in seeing these additional records -- most of which are much more detailed.  

 

I am also enclosing the memorandum that we prepared in May of this year as a follow-up to our 

discussion at the State Department.  It was our understanding that a copy of this document had been 

delivered to you in May of this year in Washington.  If you did not receive it, I wish to apologize.  

In any case, we continue to be very interested in establishing a dialogue with you on this issue.  I 

hope that you can understand that we are very serious about our work and that we genuinely wish to 

make the documentary record as clear and as open as possible.  Anything that you can do to 

contribute to this effort will be very much welcomed by the American people. 

 

Please give my best wishes to His Excellency, Sr. Ramirez, whom I was pleased to see again at your 

reception in September.  Please do not hesitate to call me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director and 

   General Counsel 

 



Enclosures 


